
From: John Michaud [mailto:jmich60@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2017 9:53 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern pass 
 
New Hampshire and the region need reliable and clean energy from Hydro Quebec! Yes to northern 
pass! We need this.... 
John Michaud 
84 Range rd 
Strafford, NH. 03884 
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